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From: Keshreeyaji Oswal [mailto:keshreeyajioswal@gmail.com] 
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Subject: Comment
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Hello,
 
I DO NOT support the elimination of the limited license legal technician program.
 
Eliminating the program would be a step backwards for BIPOC communities all across WA
state.
 
Please note my comment.
 
Thank you!
Mr. Oswal
A BIPOC Resident of Tacoma, Washington.
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